D SSAN SUITE SH-330
MARGAPJHEE;‘FH\QIR%SHIHEA SA HART BUILDING

Wnited States Denate

(202) 224-3324

April 23,2018
Dear Friends,

I regret that I am unable to be with you for tonight’s Memorial Dinner, but I join you in
remembering and honoring all of our New Hampshire workers who lost their lives on the job.

This event is an important way for us to pay tribute to those who lost their lives on the job —
whether they were working to keep us safe, boost our economy, or build a brighter future for all
Granite Staters. New Hampshire’s workforce is dedicated, highly skilled, and the backbone of
our economy, and we must work together with employers and employees across New Hampshire
to make workplaces safer and reduce on-the-job injuries.

Thank you to the New Hampshire Coalition for Occupational Safety and Health for your hard
work in organizing tonight’s dinner, as well as your efforts to protect hard-working Granite
Staters. The Annual Memorial Dinner is a strong tribute that will help ensure that people
throughout our state will always remember the NH workers who are no longer with us and
continue to offer support to their families and loved ones.

With every good wish,
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Margaret Wood Hassan
United States Senator



